
NEWSLETTER
TERM 2, WEEK 1 2017

 Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, 
Al salaam a’alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu,  Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

HOME SCHOOL CONFERENCES
WHEN: Tuesday 9th May 2-6pm

Wednesday 10th May 2-6pm

SCHOOL WILL BE FINISHING AT 1.30pm BOTH DAYS

PLEASE COLLECT YOUR CHILDREN PROMPTLY AT 1.30pm
THERE WILL BE A MORNING TEA BREAK FROM 11-11.30am 

BUT NO LUNCH BREAK - NO LUNCH ORDERS - Please

provide your child with a larger morning tea than usual.

If  you do not have access to a computer or require help please come 

to the school office between 8.30-8.55am or 2.30-3.00pm 

and we will help you.

This year we are completing our bookings ONLINE
In 3 easy steps you can complete your bookings

www.schoolinterviews.co.nz
event code = tccr8

STEP ONE:- enter your name, your child’s name, and your
email address

STEP TWO:- on the next page, pick the teachers you want to meet
STEP THREE:- then you’ll see a timetable showing when

your chosen teachers are available ‒ simply click on the times that suit you
When you have finished, your interview time will be

emailed to you. We will do our best to accommodate you.

We would love to advance our use of technology at SRS
Please could ALL parents make it a priority to book online
This is our first time, and we would love it to go smoothly.

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT THE HARRIS ROAD DRIVEWAY IS FOR 
STAFF AND COURIERS ONLY - NO PARENTS!

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz

